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April 6, 1999

The Honorable Brian Burke, Co-Chair The Honorable John Gard, Co-Chair
Joint Committee on Finance Joint Committee on Finance

316 South Capitol 315 North Capitol

Madison, Wi 53708 Madison, WI 533708

Dear Senator Burke and Representative Gard:

I am pleased to present the Building Commission's recommended 1999-01 State
Building Program to the Joint Committee on Finance for its review.

The Commission's recommendations are contained in two documents:

1) The Capital Budget Amendment to the 1999-01 Executive Budget Bill
(LRBb0044/1). The jacketed copies have been hand-carried to the Legislative
Fiscal Bureau. Note that a significant part of the amendment relates to the
Stewardship 2000 Program since the necessary legislation was not ready at the
time the Executive Budget Bill was introduced.

2) The 1999-01 Capital Budget Recommendations document containing the
Building Commission's recommended State Building Program for the next two
years. This document is being delivered directly to the office of each Senator and

Representative.

The staff of the Department of Administration will be available to assist you in any
way possible in your review of the Commission's recommendations.

Sincer/elm

Secretary

cc: Members, Joint Committee on Finance
Members, State Building Commission
Bob Lang, Legislative Fiscal Bureau
Secretary Mark Bugher, Department of Administration




